
November 3, 2017 

Government Consultation on Income Security Reform 

A new report, Income Security: A Roadmap for Change, outlines specific advice to government 
to help guide decision-making on a multi-year path for reforming the income security system. 
This could affect the benefits delivered through municipally delivered programs such as social 
assistance, childcare, social housing.  

The report, prepared by multi-stakeholder Income Security Reform Working Groups including 
First Nations, charts a proposed path forward sequencing reforms over a ten-year period. Some 
proposed measures include: 

• adopting a Minimum Income Standard  
• introducing an Ontario Housing Benefit  
• moving income support for children outside social assistance  
• making health benefits available to low-income people  
• transforming social assistance  
• providing an assured income approach to people with disabilities  
• assuring self-governance and respect for First Nations jurisdiction with control of social 

services by First Nations  
• providing adequate funding for First Nations. 

Municipal government have a significant interest in the outcome of this initiative given the role 
played by municipalities and District Social Service Administration Boards delivering human 
services to residents through provincial-municipal cost-shared programs. 

The government is consulting on the Roadmap for 60 days up until January 2, 2018. To view the 
report to make a submission, visit the income security website. AMO will conduct further 
analysis and the Board will consider the municipal impacts of the report’s recommendations. 

AMO Contact: Michael Jacek, Senior Advisor, E-mail: mjacek@amo.on.ca, 416.971.9856 ext. 329. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: AMO Breaking News will be broadcast to the member municipality’s council, administrator, and 
clerk. Recipients of the AMO broadcasts are free to redistribute the AMO broadcasts to other municipal staff as 
required. We have decided to not add other staff to these broadcast lists in order to ensure accuracy and efficiency 
in the management of our various broadcast lists.  

DISCLAIMER: Any documents attached are final versions. AMO assumes no responsibility for any discrepancies 
that may have been transmitted with this electronic version. The printed versions of the documents stand as the 
official record.  

OPT-OUT: If you wish to opt-out of these email communications from AMO please click here.  
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